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Agenda Item # 2c 
Proposed Parking Restrictions on Reaume Avenue  
 
Background 
The City was contacted by Valley Transit in regard to construction and residential parking on 
Reaume Avenue making navigation of Reaume Avenue near Hendricks Avenue difficult and 
dangerous. Staff installed temporary no parking signage at this location during our utility 
project to maintain a safe route for busses and other vehicles.  
 
The Engineering Department has reviewed the request (attached) and has observed traffic in 
the area. We are recommending that in addition to the existing no-parking along the 
north/west side of Reaume Avenue, that a no-parking area be designated along the 
south/east side along the curve, as shown in red on the drawing. 
 
Recommended Action 
 
Direct Engineering Department and City Attorney to draft the necessary ordinance to restrict 
parking on Reaume Avenue as shown and forward on to Legislative Committee for 
consideration.  
 

 



 

 

 


